
 
March 26, 2020 

 
 
Mr. Andrew Pullam 
Director – Nuclear Training 
Fermi Power Plant 
DTE Energy Company 
6400 North Dixie Highway 
Newport, MI 48166 
 
Dear Mr. Pullam: 
 
On March 4, 2020, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) administered the generic 
fundamentals examination (GFE) section of the written operator licensing examination to 
employees at your facility.  Enclosed with this letter are copies of both forms of the examination, 
including answer keys, the grading results for your facility, and copies of the individual answer 
sheets for each of your employees.  Please forward the results to the individuals along with the 
copies of their respective answer sheets.  A “P” in the RESULTS column indicates that the 
individual achieved a passing grade of 80 percent or better on the GFE, while an “F” indicates 
that the individual failed the exam. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this examination, please contact Mr. Eric Cushing at 
301-415-1064, or e-mail at Eric.Cushing@nrc.gov. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Patricia J. Pelke, Chief 
Operations Branch 
Division of Reactor Safety 
 

Docket No. 50-341 
 
Enclosures (Non-Public): 
1. Examination Results Summary 

 for Fermi Unit 2 
2. Copies of each candidate’s 

 individual answer sheet 
3. Examination Answer Key 
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